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To Whom It May Concern 
 

RE: Bohunt School Arborfield 
 
I am writing to you as the Executive Member for Children's Services at Wokingham              
Borough Council. 
It has come to my attention from the three local borough councillors that for some  
considerable time that there has been a rumour going around that those living in the  
Wokingham Without Ward south of the Nine Mile Ride, who have Edgbarrow School as  
their secondary catchment school, would be moved to the new Bohunt School in  
Arborfield, some 5 miles away. 
Can I please ask you help to try to quash this rumour?  I can assure you that there has  
never been any intention by either Wokingham Borough or Bracknell Forest councils to  
alter the existing catchment areas.  I realise that this rumour has caused concern for  
many parents and efforts to tell everyone the situation to date have not got the  
necessary assurance to everyone.  For clarity I again stress that the catchment areas in  
this area are not planned for any changes. I am asking that you pass this message on  
by whatever communications or social media that you use with you committees and the  
parents. 
Thank you for your attention in this matter 
Yours Faithfully 

 
 
 
Cllr Mark Ashwell 
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